The Jones Family

Prayer Letter
January 2023

Dear Faith Baptist Church

Happy New Year and I pray that 2023 is one of the best years for you, your family, and your
ministry.

In the month of December I was busy in the Bible Institute and also in my local prisons. In the
Upper Midwest Bible Institute I was able to work a total of 161 hours grading lessons, sending
and printing lessons. I mailed 645 lessons, enrolled 63 new students, passed out 13 Bibles, and
had eight students that graduated from our institute. Best of all we had fifteen (15) students
write back and tell me that they accepted the Lord while doing their lessons.

I was able to preach in two chapel services and I taught fourteen classes at two different
prisons in my area. [ was also able to do some cell to cell visitation in confinement. The Lord
blessed with two men who accepted the Lord.

God is good! Doors have been opened here in S:W Florida and over the last year I have been
able to preach, teach and do cell to cell visitation and see many lives changed. I now have Bible
Institute students in two State prisons and in two County jails that I am able meet with on a
weekly basis on top of my Wednesday classroom school meeting in the DeSoto C.1I.

On a personal note, I want to thank you, pastor Summers for all our faithful support. I am
blessed to call you my pastor and I want you to know I really appreciate your prayers. You have
been a great blessing to us and I hope to be able to travel and visit and personally thank you.
My health has been stable so far and the weather has really helped me.

Ilook forward to 2023 and reaching more men and teaching more in the Bible Institute.

I have printed the 2022 totals of our personal work. Thank you again for everything you do for us.

Please keep us in your prayers. Mailing Address
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